
 
 
 
 
 
 
Call for Papers for the Postgraduate Forum 2019 
 
 
We are looking for papers on current work in progress to be presented at the postgraduate 
forum of the upcoming Annual Conference of the German Association for the Study of 
British Cultures in Hildesheim (21-23 November 2019). The Postgraduate Forum will take 
place in the afternoon of 21 November 2018. 
 
The aim of the forum is the presentation and, above all, the discussion of dissertation 
projects, their methodological/theoretical foundations and their main hypotheses by way of 
one or two examples. All topics are welcome as long as they are situated in the field of 
British Cultural Studies. Guidelines for the brief presentations will be sent to the prospective 
participants. 
 
Please submit proposals of not more than 250 words, as well as a short bio-note, to the 
advisory board of the Association, c/o huck@anglistik.uni-kiel.de 
 
Deadline: 15 May 2019 
 
Kind regards 
Christian Huck 
- Chair - 


